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REVISED LICENSING POLICY - SCHEDULE OF RESPONSES  

 

Relevant 
Paragraph of 

Policy 
 

Respondent 
 

Comments Received 
 

Assessment of Comments 
Recommended 

Action 

Whole 
Document 

Hon 
Alderman BJ 
Whittle OBE  
Fylde 
Community 
Partnership 

The document represents a reasonable 
policy for the licensing and gambling and 
allows for the appropriate representation to 
be made to any change of conditions.  This 
policy contributes to the wellbeing and 
safety of people in the Fylde.  
 

The response is in relation to both the Gambling 
and Licensing Policies which are under review.   
 
No action is required. 

No policy change 
required 

Whole 
Document 

The Rt Revd 
Julian 
Henderson 
Bishop’s 
House 
Ribchester 
Road 
Clayton Le 
Dale 
Blackburn 
BBI 9EF 

Thank you for the paperwork about the 
review of both your Licensing and Gambling 
policy and for this period of consultation. 
 
One of my team have read through the 
draft policies and confirm that what you 
propose is good and proportionate. At one 
level I would want to reduce the 
opportunities for gambling, as it usually 
hurts and harms the most vulnerable in our 
society. Similarly I would want to reduce 
the opportunities for purchasing and 
drinking alcohol, as so many people’s lives 
are ruined by excessive alcohol 
consumption. But I know we have to deal 
with where we are rather than where we 
would like to be. Thank you for all you are 
doing to keep the situation as under control 
as possible.   

As above. 
 
 
 
 

No policy change requ 



 2 

 


